
● Notes for October and November 2007 meetings are unavailable 
○ Overview: Our October meeting was supposed to feature Gino 

Izzi as our guest speaker. Unfortuneately Gino had to cancel 
at the last minute due to a family matter. Instead the meeting 
was used to cover important club matters (Calendars, Hoodies, 
etc.) and Paul Sirvatka gave an impromptu presentation which 
covered upcoming events and the 2008 storm chase season. 
 
We were able to reschedule Gino Izzi for our November meeting 
where he gave is presentation of the "Chicago Metropolitan 
Blowdown". Afterwards we made our way to Mullen's for dinner 
and discussion. 

 
 


